
        
 
 

212 Lavaca Street, Suite 200    Austin, TX 78701    512.652.5780    888.844.8441    F 512.682.2074    wshllp.com 

July 25, 2017 
 

VIA EMAIL:  
Robert Kleeman 
Sneed, Vine & Perry 
900 Congress Avenue, Suite 300 
Austin, Texas  78701 
 

Re: LifeAustin Church, the Hill Country Estates Home Owners Association and 
the Covered Bridge Property Owners Association 

  
Dear Robert: 

 
 In light of the impending Board of Adjustment hearing on August 14, I write to confirm 
our mutual agreement that LifeAustin Church, the Hill Country Estates Home Owners 
Association, and the Covered Bridge Property Owners Association wish to postpone the hearing 
and seek to reset the hearing for a later date.   
 

The parties are continuing to operate pursuant to the December 12, 2016 Agreement.  The 
Church is in the process of constructing sound mitigation improvements to the LifeAustin 
Amphitheatre pursuant to that Agreement.  Given the current status, we agree that the hearing on 
August 14 is not necessary at this time. 

 
Please respond to this letter to confirm that your clients are in agreement to seek a 

postponement of the August 14 hearing to January 8, 2018.  Please do not hesitate to contact me 
if you would like to discuss this matter further. 

 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Nicole LeFave 

 
c:  Steve Metcalfe ( ) 
 Michele Rogerson Lynch ( ) 
 Geoffrey D. Weisbart (Firm) 
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